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The main event of the term, and the week 
so far, is Bromstone’s celebrations of King 
Charles III’s Coronation. We have 
celebrated in true Bromstone style with 
regal music as the children entered school 
this morning, followed by children making 
crowns, dressing in red, white and blue and 
ending with a picnic and concert on the 
field. Vertigo Park were back playing live 
music providing a concert for all of the 
children to enjoy, we welcomed VIP guests 
from Bradstow Court. Food and drink were 
flowing thanks to your wonderful 
contributions, and staff members and 
children were dancing, singing and having 
the time of their lives…even through the five 
minutes of rain and hail! Thank you to 
everyone for all the wonderful contributions 
that have made the occasion so enjoyable.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For those families that are celebrating the 
Coronation with parties at the weekend, we 
hope you have a lovely time. 
 
We have been lucky enough to win a local 
competition that was entered by one of our 
staff members, Miss Brooker. We have 
been awarded a beautiful oak tree to 
commemorate the Coronation of King 
Charles III. We are looking forward to 
finding the right spot to plant it and watch it 
grow and flourish. 
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Sports Events 
 
This week some of our year 1 and 2 
children went to a football festival at 
Margate Football Club. They did a great job 
playing football and represented the school 
and themselves extremely well winning 
three out of four matches. Well done to 
Dominik, Tommy, Jacob, Freddie, Carter, 
Kian, Hendrix and Freddie. 
 

 
 
Upcoming Events 

Monday 8th May is a bank holiday and 

therefore the school will be shut on this day. 

 

Inset days for next academic year 

1st September 2023 

2nd January 2024 

15th April 2024 

22nd and 23rd July 2024 

Breakfast Club 
 
This is a reminder that Breakfast Club 
starts at 8am, please arrive for an 8am 
entry as that is when the gates are opened 
for all of the children for 5 minutes. If for 
any reason you are running late, please can 
you buzz and wait to be let through the gate.  
 
Please do not accompany your child in to 
breakfast club. If you think your child may 
need assistance coming in please let us 
know when you buzz through. 
 

 

 

 

Clubs 

Please check the website for this term’s after 

school clubs School Clubs 

Reminders for families 

Please click here to access our uniform 

policy.  

If there are any issues at all with uniform or 

PE kit please feel free to contact our Family 

Liaison Officer, Nichola Sturges.  

For information 

The gates are only open from 8.40-8.50 am. 
We will be promptly shutting the gates at 
8.50am. Please ensure that your children are 
on time. If you need to talk to a member of 
staff please phone the office or 
emailhello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk 

For more information and news please visit 
our website. 

https://bromstone.ovw5.juniperwebsites.co.uk/page/?title=School+Clubs&pid=21
https://bromstone.ovw5.juniperwebsites.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=84&type=pdf
mailto:hello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk
https://www.bromstoneschool.com/

